
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/11/2021 

MR Owen Coughlan 
868 Barrenjoey RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 

RE: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

This resubmitted DA has my unequivocal full support. I am a 20 year local resident who is 
closely aligned with Whale Beach, the Whale Beach community, the Whale Beach Surf club 
and residents. Since the original rebuild submission every effort has been made to address the 
concerns of the community to deliver what can now only be described as a high quality 
redevelopment that will add significantly to the ambiance and lifestyle of the entire Whale 
Beach community. 
Consideration has been given to rescoping the aesthetics, planting, height, overhangs, 
colouring, beach side cafe, extensive additional parking and overall "presence" for the project. 
The owners should be now given every support in delivering this overdue quality addition to the 
Whale Beach landscape, for all to benefit. 
Thank you. 
Owen Coughlan 
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